
   

 NOTICE OF STREET CLOSINGS 

 

On Sunday afternoon, December 13
th

, the Sixth Annual Southern Village Holiday 

5k and Family Fun Run, presented by Harrington Bank and Duke Medicine, will 

be held beginning at 2:00 PM starting at the Green.  Net proceeds will benefit 

Chapel Hill Service League. 

For the safety of the runners and walkers, it will be necessary to restrict traffic on 

the streets where the race takes place (shown on map at www.sv5k.com):   

Aberdeen from Graylyn to Copperline; Copperline from Aberdeen to Greenview; Greenview from Copperline to 

Parkside Circle; Parkside Circle from Greenview to Arlen Park; Edgewater Circle from Arlen Park to Parkview 

Crescent, also from Brookgreen to Graylyn; Parkview Crescent from Edgewater Circle to Highgrove; Highgrove 

from Parkview Crescent to Hillspring (south end), also from Hillspring (north end) to Westside, also from 

Glenhaven to Brookgreen;  all of Hillspring Drive; Westside from Highgrove to Glade;  Glade from Westside to 

Highgrove; Glenhaven “loop”; Brookgreen from Edgewater to Highgrove; all of Graylyn. 

We regret any inconvenience it may cause but we hope by alerting you in advance 

that any problem is minimized. 

We ask that you move your cars off the streets to permit racers more room to run 

and walk.  The streets will be closed only while the racers are passing and will be 

opened as soon as the last racer clears the area.   No one section of the course 

will be closed for more than 30 minutes.   All streets will be fully open to traffic no 

later than 3:45 PM. 

Finally, we ask that you contain the family pooch that afternoon.  Even though 

your dog is friendly, it would not be a good idea if he or she got in the middle of a 

pack of 300+ runners! 

If you have any questions, please contact the SV5k Race Committee at 

www.sv5k.chapelhillserviceleague.org.   For more information about the race and 

to register, visit www.sv5k.com.    We are grateful for your cooperation and 

support!    

The SV5k Race Committee  

Chapel Hill Service League 

   


